
 

  

 

 

 
Wednesday 14th September 2011 
 
 
Dear parent / carer 
 
I am writing to invite you to join us for the Year 7 Mass on Thursday 29th 
September.  The service will be held in school at 4pm and we are 

delighted that Archbishop Patrick Kelly will be celebrating our Mass.  
 
School will start for Year 7 at 10.50am on Thursday 29th, and will end when 
Mass concludes at 5pm.  Following the service, refreshments will be served. 
 
Please return the reply slip below by Monday 19th September, indicating 
whether or not you will be able to attend.  Please note that, for safety 
reasons, there is no parking allowed on the school site but some spaces are 
available at the Sunflower centre opposite the school. 
 
I very much hope you will be able to join us, and look forward to meeting you. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Miss J. Bayton 
Year 7 Pupil Progress Leader 
 

 
YEAR 7 MASS – Thursday 29th September 2011 

 
Pupil name:  __________________________________ 
 
Form:  7 _______________________ 
 

I will not be able to attend the Year 7 Mass  /  

_____* people will be attending the Year 7 Mass  (*insert number of people) 

 
 
Parent / carer signature  ___________________________ 
 

Please return this slip to your form tutor by Monday 19th September. 


